
04 March 2024, Stockholm - Consul General Gines Jaime Ricardo D. Gallaga together with the
members of the Philippine Education Society (PES) launched the second term of the Silid
Aralan sa Embahada on Saturday, 02 March 2024 at the Embassy of the Philippines.

The second term of the Silid Aralan sa Embahada is a project of the Philippine Embassy and
PES, following the successful implementation of the “Silid-Aralan sa Embahada 2023”, held from
March to June 2023.

The Silid-Aralan sa Embahada aims to equip students ages 5 to 17 years old with the
knowledge and training on Philippine language, history, geography, culture, and traditions. END.





Opening Prayer

Singing the Philippine National Anthem



(Photos above) CG Gallaga and Ms. Letty Simpson of PES delivers their remarks.



(Above photos) Teacher Rofilleta Refuerzo-Larsson discussed the lesson plan to the students.



Modified version of the larong kalye, “tumbang preso”.



Students enjoying their recess.



Students are ages from 10 to 15 years old

Students ages from 5 to 9 years old hold a separate activity


